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Mainland High School

1255 West International Speedway Blvd.

Daytona Beach, FL  32114
February 24, 2012
Dear______________________________,

Thank you for your interest in one of Mainland High School’s Academies!  We’re sorry to inform you that you have not been accepted at this time. Please note the reason(s) below:

 

_____Academy with same focus is offered at student’s zoned high school 

_____GPA (Must be at least ____)


_____Attendance 
_____Discipline 
_____FCAT scores


_____Academy at capacity

_____Other:_____________________________________________

If you are still interested, you may be able to reapply to the academy for the following school year.  If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me at the number listed.

 

Thank you again for your interest in our academy.
 

 

Sincerely,

 

Mrs. Pam Mannix

1255 W. International Speedway Blvd.

Daytona Beach, FL 32114

(386) 258-4665, ext. 54212

pamannix@volusia.k12.fl.us
Fax: (386) 506-5069

 

